
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Ohio State Firefighters’ Association Offers FREE Training 
 
The Ohio State Firefighters’ Association is taking a proactive approach to provide 
educational opportunities and approved C-E for the Ohio Fire Service in 2017. 
  
Committed to providing education and promoting good will among its members, the 
OSFA will be offering seminars around the state with approved Fire C-E.  Fire Instructor 
updates, Inspector C-E are sometimes hard to find and attend.  OSFA will begin this year 
by sponsoring several of these types of seminars around the state for the Ohio Fire 
Service.  There will be no cost for these seminars. 
 
Our first seminar will be as follows: 
 

Date:  Saturday February 25th 
Location:  Mid East Vocational School 

400 Richards Road 
Zanesville Ohio 43701 

Start time:  9:00am to 4:00pm 
 
Morning Session: 
The morning session will be conducted by The Division of EMS and the Fire Sub 
Committee.  This session will cover the new fire rules, instructor updates, the 1403 live 
burn course overview and the new proposed fire inspector class.  3 hours of Instructor CE 
 
Afternoon Session: 
The afternoon session will focus on NFPA 25 maintenance of Water Based Systems, Fire 
Protection Systems, and Means of Egress and general Hazards. 3 hours of Inspector CE  
 
This class is offered free of charge for the Ohio Fire Service.  Although the class is 
free, you must register to attend. 
 
Registration to:   rmosnas@gmail.com 
Questions to:    pmclean@richfieldfd.us 
 


